
 

 

Hi Everyone, 

I hope this message finds you doing well, it is hard to believe that we are into May 
already. Just a reminder that we will be having our next scheduled meetings on 
Saturday May11th. The Executive board will meet at 10:00 AM with the member-
ship meeting at 11:00 AM. 

We will be holding our Memorial Day Services on Monday May 27th, next to 
our  Post Memorial stone. Services are scheduled to begin at 11:00 AM with a 
luncheon to follow. The luncheon will be provided by the Lamm Post Executive 
Committee and the Auxiliary we hope to see you there. 

     Our Post depends on our facility rentals to “keep our doors open”. Currently there are only a 
few people that are helping out during these events. We need more members to help support and We need more members to help support and We need more members to help support and We need more members to help support and 
service these events. Please volunteer some of your time to help your post . service these events. Please volunteer some of your time to help your post . service these events. Please volunteer some of your time to help your post . service these events. Please volunteer some of your time to help your post . Thank You 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 





Why Join the American Legion ? 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

 

Lamm PostLamm PostLamm PostLamm Post    

American Legion Membership Renewals 
Membership in The American Legion is based on a calendar-year from January 1st to December 31st. 
When a member pays their dues, they are paid up for that membership year. They will also receive twelve 
monthly subscriptions to The American Legion Magazine, along with other offered benefits. 

The renewal process begins in July for the upcoming membership year. Renewal notices are sent out 

in July, October, January, March and May. When a member renews, they are removed from future renewal 

notices for that year. There are times when a member pays their dues, but they still receive a renewal    

notice. If dues are paid to the local post, it takes a little longer for national to be notified about the renewal 

and the member may receive another renewal notice. If this occurs, please check with your local post to 

ensure they have received your dues. 

The American Legion’s national per-capita dues will increase from $18.50 to $23.50 starting with the 2025 

membership year. The $5 increase will go into effect July 1, 2024. The George F. Lamm Post did not in-

crease the annual dues for 2025. The Post decided to help our members by keeping the amount the 

same as last year. This will mean that the Post will take in less money to be used at the Lamm Post, so we 

are encouraging all members to renew now. 





 

 
 

• TUESDAY, APRIL 16, 2024 

NYS Women Veterans Recognition Day in June 

The NYS Department of Veterans Services is hosting its annual Women Veterans Recognition Day in June. 

This year instead of having it for three days in Albany, it will occur in three different locations: 
• Albany on Wednesday, June 12, 1 to 4 p.m. (Empire State Plaza, 100 S Mall Arterial) 
• Watertown on Friday, June 14, 1 to 4 p.m. (Dulles State Office Building,317 Washington St.) 
• Syracuse on Friday, June 21, 1 to 4 p.m. (D’Aniello Institute, Waverly Ave.)  
This event is a tribute to the service and sacrifice of women who have served in the armed forces. It’s an opportunity 

to recognize their contributions, share stories, and express gratitude for their dedication to our country.  

We Welcome New Supporters and Sponsors to the 

George F. Lamm Post. Your Donation to our Post will help 

support our Veterans and allow us to continue to support 

the community. 

For your support and donation, we will publish an Ad in 

our newsletter, which is emailed to our members and 

posted for all to view on our website and Face Book page 

each month. 

Also, when available, we will announce your support  on 

our electronic billboard by thanking you for your         

continued support to our Post and our Veterans. Contact 

us by emailing to: americanlegionpost622@gmail.comamericanlegionpost622@gmail.comamericanlegionpost622@gmail.comamericanlegionpost622@gmail.com 






